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9 January 2024 
 
 
The Hon Anthony Albanese MP 
Prime Minister 
Sent via: pm.gov.au/contact 
 
Senator the Hon Murray Watt 
Minister for Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry 
Emailed to: Minister.Watt.Invitations@agriculture.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Prime Minister and Minister Watt, 
 
WAFarmers understands that federal cabinet will be meeting in Perth in February this year. 
 
As the peak organisation representing the broadacre farming community in Western Australia, 
we would welcome the opportunity to meet with yourselves to discuss the future of the States 
sheep industry along with recent changes to national biosecurity funding arrangements that will 
be largely carried by Western Australian grain growers.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Hassell, WAFarmers President 

 
 
 
 

 
Geoff Peason, WAFarmers President Livestock Council 
 

 
 
Mark Fowler, WAFarmers President Grains Council 
 


